
 
 

       National Stock Exchange of India 

 

 

Circular 

Department: LISTING 

Download Ref No: NSE/CML/2023/03 Date: January 06, 2023 

 

To 

All Members, 

  

Subject: Filing of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 

2011 disclosures to Exchange 

 

This is in continuation to Exchange Circular no NSE/CML/2022/03 dated January 06, 2022, and 

Circular Ref. No: NSE/CML/2022/09 dated February 17, 2022, informing about the launch of New 

Digital Portal which was made live for filings with the Exchange. 

With reference to above filing of disclosure under SEBI (SAST) Regulations, 2011 will now 

required to be filed on Takeover Email ID (takeover@nse.co.in) with effect from January 07, 2023. 

Contact details of the Exchange Officers are available on the NEAPS portal and the companies 

can get in touch with the respective officers for issues and queries pertaining to filings of SEBI 

(SAST) Regulations, 2011. 

 

Yours faithfully 

For National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 

Yogesh Deshmukh 

Senior Manager 

mailto:takeover@nse.co.in

